
Snooki’s  Boyfriend  Proposes
On Mag Cover

Jersey Shore cast
member Snooki is in for a huge surprise. Radar Online reports
that  Snooki’s  boyfriend,  Iraq  veteran  Jeff  Miranda,  has
decided to pop the question in a very public way.  A shirtless
Miranda is featured on the cover of the Sept. 10 issue of
Steppin’ Out magazine kneeling in army fatigues next to the
words: “Will You Marry Me?”   In his interview with Steppin’
Out,  Miranda  talks  about  why  he  decided  to  propose  to
girlfriend  Nicole  “Snooki”  Polizzi.    “I  want  us  to  be
together forever.  I could see us having children.  I want to
pop the question to her.  If we got married we would be the
best parents around.  She’s so loving and puts everyone else
before her self.  She’ll be a great mother.”   When asked
about the unique way he decided to propose, he admitted that
Snooki is going to be shocked, but said, “I know she’ll say
yes.”
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What are some unique ways to propose?

Cupid’s Advice:

The way you or your partner proposes is a story you’ll be
telling for the rest of your life, so it’s important to make
it memorable.  There are countless ways to pop the question,
but Cupid gives you some creative suggestions:

1. Go public: Forget JumboTron proposals at football games. 
If you want a truly unique way to propose in public, hire a
skywriter to to spell out the words “Marry me” in the sky. 
This exciting and romantic proposal is sure to end with her
saying “yes.”

2. Pamper her: Draw a bath for her and place a rubber ducky in
the middle with a ring tied around its neck. Don’t forget to
create a path of rose petals leading to the bathtub!

3. Hide the ring: Want to really surprise her?  Propose while
doing an everyday chore, like fixing (or pretending to fix) a
clogged sink.  Make sure she’s nearby and pull the ring you
had hidden earlier out of the sink.  Say something like, “No
wonder the sink is clogged, I’ll have to find another place to
store this ring.  How about your finger?”

 


